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Comments: I do not support the USFS's proposed motorized classification of e-bikes for the following reasons:

 

I am a hiker and trail runner. Any time access is proposed on a multi-use trail, I lose a non-motorized trail. It is

also worth noting that eMTB access on Forest Service trails would not align with Washington state law, which

classifies e-bikes as non-motorized.

 

Thank you for your time. 


